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A public information session on Phase 4 of the proposed Bourne Rail Trail project will
take place at 6 p.m. on Monday, Nov. 14, 2022, at the Bourne High School library media
center.
  
The purpose of the session is to provide interested residents with an update on the
status of planning for Phase 4 of the proposed pedestrian and bicycle pathway that
would run along the existing state rail line.

The meeting will be hosted by the Town Administrator’s Advisory Committee on
Pedestrian Bicycle Pathway.
 
Phase 4 of the project extends from Scraggy Neck Road in Cataumet into Falmouth to
connect with the Shining Sea Bikeway.

The meeting will also be available via the Zoom meeting app at www.zoom.us. Meeting
ID 856 9738 4888. Password: 700329.

http://www.zoom.us

